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Tuesday 19th February 2013 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

This half term, as part of our ongoing Star Wars learning theme, we are planning to watch Star 

Wars Episode II ‘Attack of the Clones.’ 

 

We will be watching the film in sections and using the visual images to support the children’s 

design and technology project (making a moving wooden toy,) as well as using the film to write a 

film review and character diary entries. 

 

As stated on the film’s case, this film has been rated PG due to: some sci-fi action and mild fantasy 

peril. 

 

If you do not wish your child to see this film due to its certification, please contact me as soon as 

possible and I will arrange alternative in-school provision for your child on the occasions that the 

film is viewed. 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss L. Perkins                     Mrs D. Reynolds         


